
 

 

Our Ref: KH/ACL/Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 
13th June 2024 
 
 
 

Duke of Edinburgh – Bronze Qualifying Expedition 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Qualifying Bronze Expedition Tuesday 16th July 2024 – Wednesday 17th 
July 2024. 
 
I write to update you with the final arrangements for the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 
Qualifying Expedition Tuesday 16th July 2024 – Wednesday 17th July 2024. 
 
Your child will need to arrive in school at the usual time on Monday 15th July 2024 in their 
walking clothes. They should also bring with them their main bag packed (food that needs to 
be refrigerated does not need to be bought in but all other food must be provided).  This is 
so that an equipment check can be completed to ensure that they are fully prepared for the 
expedition. Pupils should drop their bags in the community lounge when they arrive on site.  
Pupils must go to form time as normal. Your child will spend the day on school site 
completing route planning and recapping their navigation and campcraft skills ready for 
their expedition. Pupils will be dismissed from school site at the usual time.  They may leave 
their main bags in the community lounge.   
 
On Tuesday 16th July 2024 your child will need to arrive to school at 7:00am. Pupils will have 
30 minutes to pack the group equipment and we will depart school site at 7:30am.  Pupils 
will be taken to Cannock Chase to begin their expedition. On Wednesday 17th July 2024, 
pupils will arrive back at school site and must be collected from the Sports Hall Car Park at 
6:00pm.   
 
Pupils must then attend school on Thursday 18th July at 8:40am. Pupils will spend the 
morning planning and preparing their expedition presentation. Pupils will than have a 
celebration afternoon and will be dismissed at the usual time.   
 
Please complete the consent form below. This must be returned to reception by Monday 
24th June 2024.    
 
If you have any questions, email Miss A Clarke via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs                                                     
Headteacher      
 

mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk


 

 

Duke of Edinburgh – Bronze Qualifying Expedition 
 
 
Pupil Name: 
 
Pupil Form: 
 
 
 

 I consent to my child attending the qualifying expedition and am aware that my child 

must be collected at 6:00pm on Wednesday 17th July 2024. 

 My child’s medical information and emergency contact details are correct and I will 

ensure that if there are any changes the school are not aware of then House Office 

will be informed as a matter of urgency.  

 
Signature: 
 
Date:  
 
 


